

Friday, January 3, 1958

DAVIS 5-3541 5-3542 5-5822 Maurice W. Nittler 2818 So. Cherokee Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Many thanks for your letter informing us of your reception of KVBC's new signal... and best wishes to you for the New Year!

We have not carried any DX programming yet, and so rely solely on interested persons - like you - for information on reception of the new facilities.

We've been in operation here for several years, at 1240 kc, with 250 watts of power. Our new transmitter is Gates' latest 5 KW- 1 KW rig, the BC 5 P. Incidentally, you were monitoring our 5000 watt signal.

Again, our thanks for your interest!

Sincerely,

Harold Furstenberg Chief Engineer

Harold Furtenberg